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TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 

 

www.tworiversgolfclub.com 

 

February 2023 

Last month we got all the ‘Happy New Years’ and such out of the way and 

discussed the upcoming TRGC tournament schedule for 2023.  This month, 

we still don’t have any golf results, but we’re very close.  Our first 

tournament for the year is set for Saturday, February 18, at Teal Bend.  

We picked this course for our opening event because of Teal’s well-known 

great drainage.  Some of our local courses are still trying to dry out, but 

Teal should be in excellent shape. 

Before we get into the fun part of Two Rivers golf with our tournament 

later this month, we have some boring administrative details to cover.  First 

up, your club officers are going to ask you to vote on revisions to the club 

bylaws.  This might come as a shock to some of you, but, yes, we do have 

bylaws that govern the operation of our club.  Watch for emails and notices 

on our website, tworiversgolfclub.com, announcing the details of the 

proposed changes.  The bylaws are important, and the proposed changes will 

help your board carry out their jobs. 

Next up, we will be holding officer elections this year.  The elections should 

have happened last fall, but between Covid and the rush of other duties, we 

missed the date.  No problem—your lame duck officers will continue with 

their duties until we get the elections completed later this year.  Again, 

watch for emails and notices on our club web site. 
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Also, we could use some help with the elections:  we need perhaps three club 

members who would be willing to serve on the election committee.  The work 

isn’t too onerous, mainly overseeing the distribution of ballots and counting 

the ballots after the members have voted.  Please contact President Mike 

Morrow if you are willing to serve on this committee. 

MESSAGE FROM OUR CLUB PRESIDENT 

Welcome to the 2023 Two Rivers Golf Club golf season. The first 

tournament is at Teal Bend on Feb 18th with an 8:00 Shot Gun start. I plan 

on having a short Club meeting following our round involving all members 

present. Items to be covered include Club elections, bylaws, Reno trip and 

new member recruitment.  

The price to play golf continues to increase and the Club has made an effort 

to provide an affordable golf schedule. 

 Alan Staton was able to get a couple of good rates for the Clubs trip to 

Monterey. Del Monte for $87.00 on 4/17 cart included and Pacific Grove 

4/18 for $79.00 including cart or $57.00 walking. Prize fund not included in 

above rates for Monterey trip.  

I have set up an outing to Carson City for June 12th at Dayton Valley and 

the 13th at Silver Oaks, staying at Gold Dust West. Package deal is $247.00 

which includes the golf, two nights lodging in a double queen deluxe room, 

double occupancy, breakfast each day, prize fund for both rounds and a free 

slot tournament if we have 20 or more golfers.  

The proposed rates the Club has received for our trip to Reno 

have skyrocketed. Once the Club makes a decision on the venue it will be 

added to the Tournament calendar.  

Hopefully everyone has checked out the Club’s Web Site. Bruce Hoffman has 

done a great job setting it up. The Club will be using this platform to keep 

members up to date with Club news. Utilize it.  

Hope to see you at Teal Bend--good golfing to all.  

Mike 
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COMING EVENTS 

Our season opens with Teal Bend on Saturday, February 18.  Teal Bend is 

noted for its good drainage, which we will need after all the recent rain.  

The entry form is on our website.  Hurry on this—the deadline for entries if 

February 8.  The second TRGC event will be Alister MacKenzie at Haggin 

Oaks on Saturday, March 11.  The entry form for this event will be 

posted on the website before too long.  On Saturday, April 1, we will 

celebrate April Fools’ day with a tournament at Empire Ranch.  Don’t fool 

around—definitely plan to play in this event. 

TRGC WEBSITE 

Bruce Hoffman continues his fine work on our website at:  

www.tworiversgolfclub.com.  As noted before, the 2023 calendar of events 

and the first tournament entry forms are already on the website.  For the 

ultimate procrastinators, the 2023 membership renewal form is on the site, 

too. 

 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to 

invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to play 

in our events.  We’ve had several guests play in our events recently; 

hopefully, they had a good time and will join our group.  The start of the new 

year is a great time to introduce new friends to the club—sign them up and 

bring them out! 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

